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SUBJECT: Certification of Monthly Enrollment and Payment Data for Medicare-

Medicaid Plans – Additional Clarification to Previous Memoranda of March 

14, 2014 and August 16, 2013 

 

 

The August 16, 2013 memorandum entitled, “Updates to the Health Plan Management System 

(HPMS) Electronic Contracting Module – Release of the Contracts and Addenda for Contract 

Year (CY) 2014 and the Certification of Monthly Enrollment and Payment Data” stated the 

guidance did not apply to Medicare-Medicaid Plans (MMPs).  The March 14, 2014 

memorandum entitled “Certification of Monthly Enrollment and Payment Data for Medicare-

Medicaid Plans – Clarification” stipulated that the specific part of that guidance regarding the 

completion and submission of the monthly enrollment and payment certification applies to all 

MMPs participating in the capitated Financial Alignment Demonstration.  

 

Upon further consideration, we have determined that the enrollment and payment certification 

requirements will not apply to Medicare-Medicaid Plans at this time.     

 

For questions, please contact MMCOcapsmodel@cms.hhs.gov    
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